
 
 
 

 

Date 
 
Your Name 
Address 
City, State, Zip 
 
Representative/Senator Name 
Title 
Address 
City, State Zip 
 
 
Dear State Representative/Senator Name, 
 
As a parent of the Interboro School District, I stand in opposition to the passage of Pennsylvania 
Senate Bill 1085 due to its potentially negative impact on local public schools. 
 
My most serious concerns relating to Senate Bill 1085 are as follows: 

 Would create new and substantial financial obligations for local school districts 

 Does not immediately change the funding formula for cyber charter schools when the 
costs of operating cyber charter schools is considerable less than the costs of brick and 
mortar schools 

 Fails to identify a process of accountability and reconciliation as it purports to limit fund 
balances of charter schools and institute a practice of return excess funds to school 
district. 
 

We trust that you will represent the needs of my district by not supporting Senate Bill 1085. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Your Name 
 
 
 
 
 


